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Infant Injured in Fall from Window 
 
Police officers and rescue personnel were called yesterday afternoon to 7509 Elizabeth Street 
to the report of a child who fell out of a window.  
 
The victim, 14-month-old Nolan Kastrup, son of Kyle and Amanda Kastrup, fell 
approximately nine feet to the concrete driveway below. The mother was home at the time 
and a further investigation indicates this was nothing more than a tragic accident.  
 
Nolan was flown by medical helicopter to the University of Nebraska Medical Center 
Trauma Center in critical condition. As of this afternoon, his condition has not changed. 
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